
From Dining Services Concerning Lunch in Home Bases 

 

Dear Malvern Prep Community, 

As Malvern Prep moves forward to all students on campus, I would like to inform you of how Dining Services is 

committed to serving Students, Faculty, and Staff delicious and nutritious meals in a safe and healthy manner.  

Beginning on Monday, September 28th, all students will be having Lunch in their respective Home Base (Seniors in 

Stewart Hall, Juniors in the St. Augustine Center, Sophomores in The O’Neill Center, Freshmen in Dougherty Hall, and the 

Middle School in Alumni Hall).  In order to maintain social distancing and safety protocols, Dining Services will be 

delivering a Box Lunch for Students who wish to purchase a lunch each day in all of these locations.   

The first week’s menu of Box Lunches is below. 

Monday, 9/28 – Turkey & Cheese on Kaiser, Apple Slices, Pre Packages Cookies, and a Choice of Bottled Water, Milk, or 

Juice Box. 

Tuesday, 9/29 – Italian Hoagie, Potato Chips, Fresh Baked Cookies, and a Choice of Bottled Water, Milk, or Juice Box. 

Wednesday, 9/30 – Brotherhood Day – Lunch served a la carte in Stewart Hall. 

Thursday, 10/1 – Cajun Chicken Wrap, Mozzarella Chees Stick, Pre Packaged Cookies, and a Choice of Bottled Water, 

Milk, or Juice Box. 

Friday, 10/2 – Crispy Chicken Tender Sandwich, Apple Slices, Fresh Baked Cookies, and a Choice of Bottled Water, Milk, 

or Juice Box. 

There will be a member of the Dining Services staff at each location to record those students who receive a lunch.  The 

charge for each lunch is $6.00.  We will request each student to reserve a lunch for the following day if they choose to 

do so, so we may have a basis for estimating how many lunches to make.  Unfortunately, at this time, we will not be able 

to substitute items.  Special orders will need to be kept at a bare minimum.  We will continue to publish the weekly 

menus on the Dining Services page on the Malvern Prep website (click here). 

All Students are encouraged to bring their own lunch if this service is something they are not comfortable with, or if the 

menu is not to their liking.  Please feel free to order on one day, and skip another day, but please inform the Dining 

Services Staff on what days you will be ordering lunch from Dining Services so we have an accurate count. 

All Faculty & Staff are encouraged to participate in any of these locations, but we ask that you pre order to the best of 

your ability. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact; 

Thomas Gray 

Director of Dining Services 

tgray@malvernprep.org 

484-595-1175 
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